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Last night (10/16/18) The Board of Selectman & Board of Finance received a 
presentation from the Board of Education describing the scope, benefits, and 
associated costs of the new elementary school project.  

To view the PowerPoint Presentation click here: https://goo.gl/UuqK7n.   
 

Furthermore, the video recording of the meeting can be viewed by clicking the 
following link: 

https://youtu.be/RN_VNrSofZk 

  

If you have questions or would like to provide input on this project, please 
communicate using the following email 
address: newschoolproject@brookfieldps.org 

Questions and subsequent responses will be posted to:  

https://sites.google.com/a/brookfieldps.org/bpssfc/home/faq and our Facebook 

Page https://www.facebook.com/bpsnewschoolproject/ 

  

This is an exciting time in Brookfield. We look forward to engaging with the 
community as we pursue creating the optimal education environment for our 
students. 
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